
Dear Parents and Carers,

English

We have been reading ‘Alan’s big, scary teeth’ in English this

week. The children have enjoyed describing Alan the alligator and

inventing ways to help Alan find his false teeth. In SPaG, the

children have been sequencing pictures from well-known stories,

such as The Three Little Pigs.

Science

This week, we learnt

about different

types of wild plants.

We made the most

of the lovely

weather and went

around the school

grounds to see what

different types of

wild plants we could

spot.

Religious Education

We learnt about Easter Sunday when Jesus came back to life. We discussed why eggs

are a symbol of Easter and how they represent the stone that was covering Jesus’s

tomb, as well as representing new life. We also talked about how a cracked egg

represents Jesus’s empty tomb.

History

We went back in time 1000 years and learnt about William the Conqueror and the

Battle of Hastings. We discussed how different life was 1000 years ago, compared to

today and how they used tapestries to tell stories.
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Maths

We continued looking at numbers to 50 this week. The children used tens and ones to

partition numbers to 50. They also practised drawing their own pictures to represent

how many tens and ones were in each number. Next, we used 100 squares to help us

identify one more and one less than a number to 50.



Woodland Learning



Spellings 

bone

note

cone

rope

phone

hope

PE

Adrian returned to

coach us in another

fun cricket session

this week! The

children enjoyed

playing in teams to

score points batting

and fielding.

Hope you have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Mockler, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Glennon and Miss Hutchinson

Castles and Fairy-tales Day

Just a little reminder that we will be having our Year 1 Castles

and Fairy-tale day on Thursday 3rd April. The children can

come to school that day dressed up as princesses, knights,

dragons, or any fairy-tale character they choose. We will

have a day full of fun activities to celebrate their amazing

learning about Kings, Queens and Castles!


